
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Ole M Pedersen <REDACTED> 
Date: Wed, Jul 10, 2024 at 1:29 PM 
Subject: Santa Fe 2 SW Mountain View 
To: Evan Kort <ekort@ci.carmel.ca.us> 
 
 

Dear Mr. Kort, 
  
I am writing to advocate in favor of the proposed project numbered  DS 24089 & LM 24151 at 

Santa Fe 2 SW Mountain View. 
  
I live at <REDACTED> and walk by the subject often when I am on my walk in the 

neighborhood. 
  
The proposed project is beautifully designed and will look great with the designer’s choice of 

materials as proposed. This project will be a pleasant enhancement to the neighborhood. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Ole M. Pedersen  
 

mailto:ekort@ci.carmel.ca.us

